
Year 6 have had a busy week this week with their SATs. Mr Harman and the Year 6
team ran a breakfast club this week to encourage all of the children to be in on time,
and to provide them all with toast and fruit juice before they sat their exams.

Year 5 are continuing to teach themselves how to programme using LOGO. They have
been set the challenge of being able to get the turtle to draw a series of
interconnecting circles to make the pattern shown to the right!

In Year 1, the children have been learning about animation, and this week they have
put some designs on paper that they are going to animate using the computers next
week. 

Some of our Year 4s and Year 5s were invited to wear t-shirts and shorts over their
swimwear for their swimming lesson on Thursday so that they could practice some of
their water safety skills. They all found it much trickier to swim whilst wearing clothes,
but enjoyed the opportunity of doing it in safe, supervised conditions. 

Forest Schools sessions at half term
We  have been asked to share with you some Forest School holiday sessions that we will be running over the May half term. The May
half term sessions are open for all children to attend. Please find below the brief details and links for each session which will give you
some more information and how to book places. We have also included a link to their Facebook page, which has the most up to date
information about the sessions and programmes that they run, and also their website page.

Beat The Boredom forest school session                                     The Scarecrows Wedding             
Drop off for ages 5-12yrs                                                             Tuesday 31st May, 9.30-11.30 and 1-3pm
Monday 310th May, 9-1pm                                                           Parent and child session ages 18m-8yrs
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/338771503687                      https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/335797357937

Website: woodlandwondersforestschool.co.uk

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/woodlandwondersforestschool

The Lion King: Kids
Over the coming weeks, we will be trying to collect props and
costumes to prepare for our upcoming show. For now, if anyone has any
scraps of furry fabric that we can use to make costumes, then please
can they bring them to the school office for the attention of Mrs Potter?

Also, on the day of the performance, we are looking for some
volunteers to come in during the afternoon to help with face-painting
and getting the children ready for the show. If you are able to support
us, please can you let the office know. 

This week's news...
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Dates for your diary
Although we have sent out a list of dates of upcoming events,
we wanted to remind you of a few key dates between now and
the end of term:
Friday 27th May - JYS Jubilee Celebrations 
Monday 6th June - INSET Day (School closed to pupils)
Wednesday 8th - Friday 10th June - Year 5 Camp
Wednesday 15th - Friday 17th June - Year 6 Camp
Wednesday 29th June (pm) - Sports Day
Wednesday 6th July - Transition Day (Y6 pupils to 
new secondary school)
Monday 18th July (pm) - The Lion King: Kids
Thursday 21st July - Last day of term

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/338771503687
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/335797357937
http://woodlandwondersforestschool.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/woodlandwondersforestschool

